
Cordial invitation to the

 Summer Weekend 2018 and the 41st Troll-Rallye
 

The “Saab Freunde Erftkreis” were established in the year 1978. Therefore we are to drink a toast to

our  40th anniversary  in  2018.  In  the  year  of  our  anniversary,  we  are  going  to  carry  out  our

traditional summer weekend and the 41st Troll-Rallye in the vicinity of our home which we would

like to show and share with you as Cologne, Aachen and the Eifel region are not far at all.

With Obbendorf Castle in D-52382 Niederzier-Hambach, we have certainly found an appropriate

venue where we would like to welcome you in a unique atmosphere amidst beautiful scenery. The

owners of the family business Stephanie and Heinrich Müller delightedly await our Saab meeting.

Once again, this year we will kick off the official meeting at noon time on Friday, May 11, 2018. For

Friday afternoon, we are planning to take our cars out on a tour.



The total participation fee covers two overnight stays including breakfast, the dinners on Friday

and Saturday night as well as the Saab excursion on Saturday and a coffee break along the way.

We are going to start the Troll-Rallye on Saturday at noon at Obbendorf Castle in Niederzier-

Hambach, expecting to arrive at the finish line in the early evening. It is our goal to prepare a calm

and placid Saab excursion with plenty of time to experience the country and its people as well as

enough opportunities to exchange views among Saabists.

On Saturday, after dinner we will proceed with the award ceremony of the 41st Troll-Rallye and then

continue our open-end evening with a raffle.

The Sunday morning will be fully characterized by the griffin and our vehicles. We are going to

organize a small parts market. Exhibitors and vendors are cordially invited to join us, which we will

not charge any fees for. Registration is required, though, and exhibitors are expected to bring their

own stalls.

By our experience from previous meetings, we know that participants who need to travel a long

way are likely to arrive already on Thursday. Although we do not offer an official pre-program on

Thursday, nothing speaks against going on a Saab excursion together on Thursday afternoon to

explore the surroundings.

An early arrival on Thursday is possible as we have reserved a number of rooms for that night. The

costs for the additional night amount to 55 € per person in a double room or 70 € in a single

room.

 

The  fee  for  the  entire  summer  weekend  including  participation  in  the  41st Troll-Rallye,  both

overnight stays and the collective dinners on Friday and Saturday night amounts to 185 € per

person in a double room. In a single room, the participation fee amounts to 215 €.

If you wish to stay for only one night on Saturday, we charge 110 € per person/double room or

125 € per single room for that one night, participation in the Troll-Rallye and dinner on Saturday

night. Extra beds to make triple rooms are available for 25 € and will be charged accordingly on

the invoice.

Payments for drinks have to be settled on site on all days.

For the participation in the 41st Troll-Rallye and the dinner on Saturday only we charge a fee of

60 € per person.

We kindly ask you to use the registration form attached.

The registration deadline is on

 March 2, 2018.

 

At the end of March, we are going to send invoices asking to settle all payments by mid-April.



 

 

We cordially invite all members and friends of the club and of the SAAB brand to join us for our

anniversary. We will be glad to welcome once again new Saab enthusiasts who up to now have

been unknown to us. To everyone we address a warm welcome, no matter whether your Saab is

contemporary or vintage.

Yours,

Saab-Freunde Erftkreis

Summary

May 10: arrival (optional)

May 11: arrival for the meeting 

starting 11 am

May 11: traffic training center 3 pm

May 12: start of 41st Troll-Rallye 12 pm

May 12: evening event 7 pm

May 13: parts market 9 am

Saab-Freunde Erftkreis

Burgstr. 44

D-50171 Kerpen

Germany e-mail: wilhelm.volk@saabfreunde.de

phone: +49 2237 53238



Registration

Hereby we declare our confirmed registration for the summer weekend and the 41st Troll-Rallye of the Saab-

Freunde Erftkreis. 

We acknowledge that participation is at our own responsibility and risk.

Surname: First name:
Driver

Surname: First name:
Co-driver

Address:

City:

Car: Saab
MY:

License

plate:

E-mail:

Please check the option of your choice:

Participation in the tour, without overnight stay

Participation in the tour with overnight stay on Saturday

Participation in the entire program Friday/Saturday

Additional overnight stay on Thursday night

Date of arrival: Date of departure:

Requests:

Signatures:


